Walden Woods Conservancy
Committee Reports
June 2015

Community Garden:
The garden is flourishing. All plots taken this year. AAI was submitted to have a garden
shed built near the garden. Garden will be on the Windsor Garden Club garden tour on July

18th.

Communications:
The committee has revised its Operating Procedures. A policy statement has been
inciuded. The committee will be asking for Board review and approval.

Documents:

Restarted work on the Declaration and By-Laws revisions. This assumes we will get the -
boundaries issue settled soon. A few emails have been received for Notice and Comment
on the Rules. These comments will be reviewed at the June meeting.

Environmental: |

The Environmental Committee met June 7 for discussions and spent some time on the trails
* spraying for poison ivy and weed overgrowth. A bit of pruning was done as well. Trash was
picked up on the trails and the Marble Faun trail extension was weed whacked

Meeting House:
The Committee has asked for a quote to remove old rose bushes from the meeting house
wall. MH rentals to date this year (10). There are three more booked in July.

Welcome:

Welcome Letters Sent: 1 (Townhome - Renter)

Visits: 0

Four attempts were made without success. Those plus the 11 or more known units that
may have new residents moving in during the remainder of June and July will mean we
should have a lot to report next month. \




